
DLC's Annual Meeting-Please Join
Us! 
Sunday Nov. 6, 2016, 2:00pm, Erwin Lodge

Please join us on at  Sunday, November 6th at 2pm 
 for our DLC Annual Meeting! Erwin Lodge isErwin Lodge

on the northern side of Davidson College's campus at
1345 Grey Road, Davidson, NC 28036. Dr. Pam Hay,
retired Professor of Biology at Davidson College, will lead
a discussion on invasive plants, as well as lead us on a
short hike near the Lodge to take a look at local invasive
plants. For any questions, please call Autumn Michael at
704-892-1910 or email at autumn@davidsonlands.org. 
 

 
Details:
 
Who: All DLC members and friends!
What: DLC Annual Meeting 2016
When: Sunday, November 6, 2016 at 2:00pm
Where: Erwin Lodge, 1345 Grey Road
 
Directions:
Erwin Lodge is located at 1345 Grey Road. The entrance
is on the west side of Grey Road, marked with a Davidson
College sign. Follow the gravel drive to the lodge. Parking
is available along the drive. (Parking is limited, so
carpooling or walking is strongly encouraged!)
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